
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 

P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

December 18, 1959 

Mr. J. R. Graham 
Standard Oil Company of Texas 
P. 0. Box 1249 
Houston 1, Texas 

Dear Mr. Graham: 

Reference i s made to your request for administrative 
approval of an exception to the no-flare provision of 
Order No. R-1427 for eighteen Standard C i l Company of 
Texas o i l wells in the Bisti-Lower Gallup Oil Pool, 
San Juan County, New Mexico. 

After studying your application, the Commission has 
determined that administrative approval cannot be granted. 
Accordingly, the case has been set for hearing before the 
Commission on January 13, 1960. I t would be helpful i f 
your witness in this case i s prepared to testify concern­
ing the present casinghead gas production from this well 
and the disposition thereof. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 

ALP/DSN/ir 
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